
GENERAL MEMORANDUM 

Number:	 577

Date: 		  October 2, 2008

To:	 All Authorized Agents

Subject:	 Contact your U.S. Representative to Support the Economic Stabilization Act 

Please share this information with your members 

The Senate has passed the Emergency Economic Stabilization Act.  IMRF is pleased that the Senate has 
acted to begin the process of stabilizing the markets.

I can understand your anger about our current economic situation; American taxpayers are being asked 
to “clean up” a financial crisis they did not create. I also recognize that the bill the Senate passed is 
not perfect. However, for more than 65 years, IMRF has taken a long-term perspective to protect our 
members’ retirements. That perspective has allowed IMRF to grow and succeed.

Regardless of your feelings about and the imperfections of the Economic Stabilization Act, I ask you to 
adopt a long-term view of Congress’ current efforts to restore order and liquidity to our markets.
It is important to not let our current frustration obscure the importance of Congress’ efforts to protect our 
financial infrastructure.

The U.S. House is expected to vote on the Act on Friday, October 3, 2008. It is essential that the House 
pass the Emergency Economic Stabilization Act. If it does not, I fear we will again see another severe 
drop in the markets. This is a risk none of us can afford.  

I ask you to contact your U.S. Representative and ask him or her to vote “yes” on the Emergency 
Economic Stabilization Act.

If you don’t know who your Representative is, you can find his or her name, address, and phone number 
at the Illinois Board of Elections website: 

http://www.elections.state.il.us/DistrictLocator/SelectSearchType.aspx 

Please continue to check www.imrf.org for updates.

Sincerely,

Louis W. Kosiba
Executive Director

Illinois Municipal Retirement Fund
2211 York Road     Suite 500   Oak Brook IL 60523-2337  

Member Services Representatives 1-800-ASK-IMRF 

www.imrf.org

Response from employers who use Online Enrollment has 
been very positive. IMRF records are accurate because member 
information is validated in real-time. Employers save time and 
money because enrolling a member online take two to three 
minutes and there are no paper forms to mail. 

With school districts across Illinois hiring staff for the 2008-2009 
school year during July and August, you may soon be enrolling 
many new members in IMRF. To make the enrollment process as 
easy as possible for you, take advantage of Employer Access and 
the new Online Enrollment function.  


